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Alexus Austin

From: Office of Commissioner Patronis
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 4:56 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Indian River Shores

Good afternoon: 
 
Please place the e-mail below in docket correspondence consumers and their representatives in Docket No. 160049. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Patronis Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Office: (850) 413-6004 
Fax: (850) 413-6005 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Emmett Harty [mailto:eharty10@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 10:22 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Cc: Records Clerk; J. R. Kelly 
Subject: Indian River Shores 
 
Dear Commissioner Patronis: 
 
The issue before the PSC is substantive and legally compelling.  The present situation is blatantly unfair and goes against 
basic rights of the citizen rate payers. 
There is a great deal of law and precedent against unregulated monopolies (Vero Beach Utilities for Indian River Shores 
rate payers) in the U.S.  Given the PSC’s own role statement on the PSC’s web site: “committed to making sure Florida’s 
consumers receive some of their most essential services in a safe, reasonable, and reliable manner.” 
 
It seems to me the ‘reasonable’ thing for the PSC to do is listen to the ‘consumers’ in Indian River Shores and find for the 
towns wish to switch to FPL. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Emmett J. Harty 
460 Sabal Palm Lane 
Indian River Shores, FL 32963 
772-584-3909 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
APR 06, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 01854-16




